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25 August 2020 

 
 
Sarah Lees 
Director Regions, Southern 
Planning Services 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Planning Proposal 
To enable residential development on Lot 2 DP 1018217 Dido Street KIAMA 

PP_2019_KIAMA_003_00 
 
Council is requesting, on behalf of the property owner, an amendment to condition 
5 of the Gateway Determination dated 17th October 2019 for 
PP_2019_KIAMA_003_00 by way of a six (6) month extension. 
 
Council has been in discussion with the NSW Rural Fire Service (RFS) regarding 
comments received during consultation. The outcomes of these discussions were 
communicated with the applicant who is preparing amended documentation to be 
submitted to NSW RFS for further comment. Subject to further NSW RFS 
comments, the PP will be reported back to Council for final endorsement.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
James Rousell  
Strategic Planner/Development Assessment Officer 
 


